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Michael Balcomb
October 2, 2024

A message from our regional president on the current situation in the Middle East and ways that we can
help as a global community..

Dear Family,

Over the last few days Fumiko and I, and probably all of us have been watching in near despair as the
violence in the Middle East has gone from worse to worse. We may understand some of the political,
geographical and historical complexities involved, but one thing is sure: everywhere, too many people are
dying. And all of them are our Heavenly Parent's children.

I've been in contact today with our FFWPU Lebanon National Leaders, Rev. Jongin and Yola Park, and
Middle East SubRegional Leader Umberto Angelucci. The good news is that so far, all of our members
and families are safe, by the grace of God. Yet almost everyone knows someone who is not safe.
Thousands and thousands of families are displaced, and the Beirut schools are now shelters suddenly
filling up with homeless families. Our center has already welcomed one family who had to suddenly leave
from the South just before their neighbourhood was bombed, and we expect more families will come
soon.



Our young people in Beirut are of course worried and afraid. Yet, they would like to immediately go out
and serve others. They want to go out into the neighbourhood community and distribute food, fruit and
clothing and other much needed supplies, and share their love and encouragement. The need is enormous,
but our resources are very few. At the moment, none of our families can even go to work as normal.
Without our help, they cannot do so much.

Our family in the Middle East is not new to this - they did the same at the time of the big explosion in
Beirut a few years ago. They distributed relief supplies and rebuilt a school in Turkey after the
devastating earthquake of 2023; and we assisted the Red Cross with the floods in Libya and the
earthquake in Morocco in the same year. At those times, our families in Europe rallied together and gave
generously.

Today, we asking every community to do the same. To start with, this Sunday, let's take up an additional
collection on behalf of our relief efforts. Or you can make your own donation using the details below.

Thank you

Sincerely,

Michael and Fumiko B.

Regional President, FFWPU Heavenly Europe and the Middle East
Account Holder: FFWPU-Europe,

Bank: Frankfurter Sparkasse

IBAN: DE97 5005 0201 0200 6918 80

BIC: HELADEF1822

PayPal: donate@ ffwpu-eu,org

Credit Card: bit,ly/EUME-donations

Purpose: Lebanon

Our Youth are also taking initiative and those who are in Youth and Students for Peace UK are taking
part in a sponsored walk covering a collective 56km to encompass Lebanon in a 'virtual hug'. It is being
organised by Sophia N. who was a volunteer herself in Beirut, Lebanon last year whilst she was on the
EMPOWER Programme. They are raising money to support members and those in the YSP Lebanon
team to distribute necessities such as wipes, milk for babies, blankets and food. You can read more and
support their Gofundme here -















